Silex Technology, Inc. S.l.lex
2-3-1 Hikaridai, Seika-cho, Soraku-gun, Kyoto 619-0237, Japan tarEay oty

Federal Communications Commission,
Authorization & Evaluation Division,
7435 Oakland Mills Road,

Columbia, MD. 21046

Attention: Equipment Authorization Branch

CHANG IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT

We, Silex Technology, Inc., declare on our sole responsibility that Honeywell International

Inc may apply Change in FCC Identifier as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for currently
approved devices listed below.

This authorization applies to the product (FCC ID: N6C-SDMAC, grant date: 2018/04/27).
We are aware that Honeywell International Inc intends to market the above referenced
product under their FCC ID: HD5-SDMALC.

Regards,

bz
\J/zﬁ‘hinori Nakai

Silex Technology, Inc.

General Manager
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